SO

United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF RECLAMATION

Pacific Northwest Regional Office

1150 North Curtis Road, Suite 100
Boise, ID 83706-1234

IN REPLY REFER TO:
PN-3324
WTR-4.00 MAY 17 2011 RECEIVED
MAY 19 7011
CERTIFIED — RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED WATER RESOURCES DEPT

SALEM, OREGON

Ms. Anna Dunlap
1060 SW 35™ Street
Corvallis, OR 97333

Subject: Termination of Willamette Basin Project Water Service Contract No. 5-07-10-W1055
Dear Ms. Dunlap:

Since payment for annual water service is more than 30 days in arrears and collection efforts
have been unsuccessful, we are terminating Contract No. 5-07-10-W1055 with you, dated
March 29, 1995, This termination is in accordance with Article 11 of the contract.

For information regarding further assessments to be made by the United States under this
contract, please contact Ms. Corinne Whitmore at 208-378-5055. If you have any questions
regarding this termination, please contact Mr. Bill Parks at the above address, or by telephone
at 208-378-5344.

Sincerely,

AR TR
Ryan M. Patterson A

Program Manager
Repayment and Acreage Limitation

cc:  Water Rights Division U.S. Army Corps of Engineers
Oregon Water Resources Department Attention;: CENWP-EC-HR
725 Summer Street NE, Suite A P.O. Box 2946
Salem, OR 97301-1271 Portland, OR 97208-2946
Mr., Michael Mattick Mr. Michael R. Crouse
District 2 Watermaster National Marine Fisheries Service
220 North Fifth 1201 NE Lloyd Blvd., Suite 1100

Springfield, OR 97477 Portland, OR 97232



